
860 E. 9085 S. SANDY, UT 84094 UTAH SCHOOL BOARDS 
ASSOCIATION 

Building Better Boards 

MEMO 

801.566 .1207 I USBA.CC 

TO: School Board Members, School District Superintendents and Business Administrators 

FROM: Richard C. Stowell , Executive Director 

DATE: May 16, 2016 

RE: Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA) Seminar 
June 22, 2016 12:00 noon Lunch hosted by USBA 

1:00pm-4:00pm Seminar 

The Utah School Boards Association will hold a Seminar on the new Federal Law "Every Student 
Succeeds Act" (ESSA) for School Board members, Superintendents and Business Administrators on 
Wednesday, June 22, 2016 beginning with Lunch at 12:00 noon and the seminar from 1:00-4:00 pm 
at the Little America Hotel 500 South Main St. The Seminar presenters will be Michael Zola, Esq., 
NSBA Associate Executive Director and Kimberly Ritchey, Esq., Senior Government Relations 
Counsel. This Seminar will help attendees gain an understanding of the new law along with their 
roles and responsibilities. We will be handing out the new NSBA Book "A New Federalism: The 
Every Student Succeeds Act overview and Guide" for each attendee. 

We are inviting TWO School Board Members the Superintendent and Business Administrator from 
each District to attend. In addition we will be inviting the Governor along with members ofhis staff, 
State School Board Members, and USOE senior staff to join us. There is no cost for attending this 
Seminar which includes lunch. 

Please complete the enclosed registration form and return to USBA by June 16, 2016. 

You don't vvant to miss this! 


